
From: Lisa Holly  
Sent: Saturday, September 19, 2020 10:12 AM 
To: SPPC <sppc@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Mandatory masks 

 

Hello I am writing in support of removing the mandatory masks now. 

 

Aside from owning a small business in the health industry I am a wellness advocate and wish our 

City officials to return to listening to our Ontario Doctors who are also In favour of removing the 

masks for our children first and foremost and for our public. 

 

Doug Ford is in no position to be telling us how to conduct our health matters, nor is Ed Holder 

when neither of them clearly have a clue what natural health looks like. 

 

We are a group of many who want to be careful yet remind you of the detrimental results further 

unnecessary lockdowns and distancing will have on this and future generations. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

--  

Kindest regards, Lisa Holly, Mortgage Agent Dominion Lending Centres Forest City Funding  

 


